
Press release: Welsh Secretary:
“DevOpsGuys are leading the charge in
Welsh digital transformation”

Secretary of State for Wales, Alun Cairns supported the opening of a new
Cardiff HQ for tech start-up DevOpsGuys on 18 October. The software
development company founded in 2013 now employs over 85 people across its
London and Cardiff offices, with the aim of delivering practical IT
engineering and consultancy solutions to clients including BAE Systems,
Vodafone, gocompare.com as well as various UK Government departments.

The firm contributes in excess of £14m into the local economy via investment
in the tech community and building strong relationships with universities
through its internship and graduate schemes.

The new office will be based on Greyfriars Road in the capital.

Secretary of State for Wales, Alun Cairns said:

The tech sector across the UK and Wales is growing rapidly, and
firms such as DevOpsGuys are making sure that knowledge in this
field stays in the local area.

I’m delighted that DevOpsGuys has flourished and is addressing
challenges in digital transformation, and provides vital training
and support to interns and graduates, strengthening the local
economy.

The UK Government is committed to investing in digital
infrastructure which has for too long been a barrier to economic
growth across Wales. I’m pleased to see an increase in research and
development funding – by £2bn a year by 2020/21 – which will help
Wales build on its strengths in this field and make it a more
innovative economy for the years ahead.
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